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Tuesday 14
th
 December Class Parties 

Wednesday 15
th
 December Students’ Last Day 2010. School finishes at 3.00 pm 

Friday 17
th
 December Staff Last Day 2010  

Friday 28
th
 January Staff Development Day - Staff only First Day 2011 

Monday 31
st
 January Student’s First Day 2011 

Tuesday 1
st
 February Kinder First Day 2011 

 

 

Thought for the day: How did it get so late so soon? It's night before it's afternoon. 
December is here before it's June. My goodness how the time has flewn. 
How did it get so late so soon? ~Dr. Seuss 

         

           

 

 

       

 

 

 

 
  

Principal’s Report 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend the Presentation Day last Friday. It is great 

to have so much support for such an important day. Well done to Olivia and Jye for hosting 

the event in such a professional manner. Congratulations to all the award winners for their 

excellent work throughout the year and to our School Captains for 2011, Bonnie Dunn and 

Sean Browning. Thanks also to our wonderful P&C for providing the free sausage sizzle 

that was enjoyed by students and families after the presentations. 

 

School Reports will be received this afternoon. If you would like to discuss the report with 

your child’s teacher please contact the school to arrange a suitable time. 

 

Classes next year will be similar to this year although some of the staff may change. They 

are subject to change depending on final numbers. They are as follows: 

 

 Kinder  Mrs Wilson 

 1/2  Mrs Hyde 

 2/3  Teacher to be appointed 

 3/4  Mrs Bird 

 4/5  Mr Francis 

 6  Mrs Kennedy 

 Library/Reading Recovery  Mrs Noble 

 Learning Support/Teacher Relief  Mrs Crestani 

 Learning Support/Teacher Relief Mrs Paroissien 

 

 Final day for students this year is Wednesday 15
th

 Dec. 

 School closes Friday 17
th

 Dec 

 School reopens on Friday 28
th

 Jan 2011 (no classes) 

 Students Yr 1 to 6 return Monday 31
st
 Jan 2011 

 Kinder start Tuesday 1
st
 Feb 2011 

 

We look forward to an exciting 2011. We hope everyone has an enjoyable and safe holiday. 

 

John Francis,  

Principal 
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P&C News 

I would just like to say a big thank you to the people who have helped with our fundraising throughout the year. 

We could not do it without your help.  Also I just want to wish everyone a very merry Christmas and a safe and 

happy new year. Hope to see more new faces on the committee next year.  

Christie Watkins 

Secretary P&C Committee 

 

Choir News 
Congratulations to all the choir members who performed over the weekend. Saturday at the Lions 
Club Senior Citizens Christmas party the children entertained the large crowd and overcame their 
nerves admirably. Then on Sunday night at Carols by Candlelight the children sang and performed 
like angels. Well done everyone, and a big thank you to all the parents who continue to support the 
choir and to Mrs Bird and Mrs Paroissien for their assistance. 
Merry Christmas and Happy Singing, 
Janice Noble.  

Thank you to all the staff, students and parents who have supported the 
canteen in 2010.  I’d like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a  
Happy New Year. 
Margie Woods 
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Barooga Lions Club 
Transition to  

High School Award 

Barooga Public School 
P&C Award for  

Academic Achievement: Dux 

“You Can Do It”  

Award 

              
            2011  
School Captains  
   Bonnie Dunn & 
  Sean Browning 

 


